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Farnsworth, Karen

From: Farnsworth, Karen
Sent: Wednesday, September 13, 2017 2:58 PM
To: 'ezaber255@yahoo.com'
Subject: Public Records Request

Mr. Zaber, 
 
Our office is in receipt of your public records request dated September 12, 2017.  Please be aware, the 
Attorney General’s Office is not the custodian of personnel files of local police departments.  Our Office 
therefore does not have records responsive to your request.   
 
We understand you have sought to obtain your personnel file directly from the Windsor Police Department.  If 
that is not successful, you may wish to contact Windsor’s Town Manager at (802) 674-6786.  The Town 
Manager may be able to assist you.  You may also wish to contact the Vermont Bar Association at (802) 223-
2020 x 210 for a lawyer referral in the Windsor area who may be able to help you obtain your personnel file. 
 
We hope the above information is helpful to you.   
 
 
Karen M. Farnsworth 
Paralegal Technician II 
Vermont Attorney General’s Office 
109 State Street 
Montpelier, VT 05609 
802-828-5500 
karen.farnsworth@vermont.gov 
 
PRIVILEGED & CONFIDENTIAL COMMUINICATION: This communication may contain information that is privileged, 
confidential, and exempt from disclosure under applicable law.  DO NOT read, copy or disseminate this communication unless you 
are the intended addressee. If you are not the intended recipient (or have received this e-mail in error) please notify the sender 
immediately and destroy this e-mail. Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail. 
 


